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WELCOME TO BOARD BRIEFING!

This one-page summary will be published following each
regular meeting of the Stanwood-Camano School Board.
The Board welcomes the public to attend board
meetings or to watch the livestream.

SCHOOL BOARD RECOGNITION

During the Superintendent Report portion of the
meeting, Dr. Rumbaugh read Gov. Jay Inslee's
proclamation marking January 2022 as School Board
Recognition Month, recognizing them "as outstanding
volunteers and champions for public education.” Dr.
Rumbaugh thanked the Board for its dedicated service
to the students and families of Stanwood-Camano.

EQUITY REPORT

Maurene Stanton, executive director of Human
Resources and Equity, reported on student-Initiated
Equity Leadership Teams now organized at all
secondary schools with advisors in place.

Lincoln Hill High School teacher David Choe told the
Board the Equity Team is student-led and directed.
They have created an equity wall, comment box, and
organized activities for Black History Month, Martin
Luther King Jr. Day and Pride. LHHS has also
partnered with the SHS Equity Team. "The club has
taken root at Lincoln and the students are taking a lot
of pride in it,” Choe said.

The district has engaged PUSH Inspiration to assist
with equity professional development for staff during
four presentations this school year.

SCHOOL RETIREES APPRECIATION
WEEK PROCLAMATION

March 21-27 has been proclaimed School Retirees
Appreciation Week, and student advisors Andrew Norton
and Madalyn Thornton read from the Governor's
proclamation, which honors the Washington School
Retirees Association for "supporting and encouraging
retired educators to remain active in the education
profession through volunteer activities associated with
learning.”
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The recording of the January 18 regular meeting is
available HERE at stanwood.wednet.edu.
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Let your voice be heard! Click the link
or scan the QR code to join one of the
community forums. There will be one
session for Elementary, and one for

Secondary.

Elementary Forum
February 8, 7-8pm
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Secondary Forum

February 10, 7-8pm
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Community-wide
Strategic Planning

Stanwood-Camano School

District is currently developing
a five-year Strategic Plan for our
schools.

We welcome feedback and ideas
from our parents, staff, and
community members., We want

| the Strategic Plan to be inclusive

of the diversity of backgrounds,
voices and perspectives that make
up our Stanwood-Camano School
District.

We want to hear from YOU!

Let your voice be heard
at one of these sessions:

Elementary Community Forum
February 8, Tuesday
7:00-8:00pm
https://tinyurl.com/
SCSDElementary

Secondary Community Forum
February 10, Thursday
7:00-8:00pm
https://tinyurl.com/
SCSDSecondary



https://p19cdn4static.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_588437/File/School%20Board/Meetings/2021-2022%20Agendas/1.18.22/Proclomation-School%20Board%20Recognition.pdf
https://p19cdn4static.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_588437/File/School%20Board/Meetings/2021-2022%20Agendas/1.18.22/School%20Retirees%20Appreciation%20Week.pdf
https://www.stanwood.wednet.edu/school_board/agendas__minutes__public_comment__meeting_notice/minutes/2021-22_meeting_minutes

